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 Dear Premier, congrats to you & your wife on new child. 

Respectfully, In your entire families’ interests to maintain Public ownership of buses & All 
Transport Infrastructure in the Peoples hands via Government control. Additionally, return 
to the standard safe process of a ban on toxic uranium exploration, where Marathon 
Destruction of Arkaroola National Park in World Heritage Flinders Ranges showed unsafe. 
Also keep nuke waste At ANSTO & Don’t allow transport through OUR STATE. Regards & 
best wishes to all. GFDONOHUE. B.Bus Ccg . 




